

SCC Project Advisory Committee

October 6th 2015 | 9:00am - 12:00pm | Islandia Marriott (Islandia, NY)

"Moving from Volume to Value"

Panelist Biographies

John Sardelis (moderator)

Dr. John Sardelis is a Professor of Health Care Administration and Health Care Management at St. Joseph's College, New York. He is a Member of the American Academy of Actuaries, an Associate of the Society of Actuaries, and a Fellow of New York Academy of Medicine. His professional and scholarly interests include health care advocacy, health care literacy, data analytics and the use of information technology to lower costs.

Sardelis holds, a Master of Science in Statistics and Operations Research from New York University, Stern School of Business, and a Doctorate of Public Health from Columbia University, Mailman School of Public Health.

John serves on several health care boards including Affinity Health, IPRO and Partners Health Plan.

Maria Basile, MD, MBA (panelist)

Dr. Maria Basile is a colorectal surgeon who recently left private practice to pursue interests in Healthcare Policy and Administration. She is on the Core Faculty at Stony Brook University School of Medicine's Center for Medical Humanities, Compassionate Care and Bioethics (www.stonybrook.edu/bioethics), where she teaches medical school and graduate-level courses in Literature and Medicine. She is author of *Minimally Invasive: poems from a life in surgery.*

In 2012, Dr. Basile was appointed Assistant Vice President of Medical Affairs at John T. Mather Memorial Hospital, where her responsibilities include professional credentialing, physician engagement, hospital quality improvement, and leadership development. Dr. Basile is Immediate Past President of the Suffolk County Medical Society. She serves on the NY State Workgroup on Value-Based



Healthcare and the Clinical Quality Committee of the Suffolk Care Collaborative. She lives in East Setauket with her husband, their two children, and her father, a retired general surgeon.

Joseph M. Schulman (panelist)

Joe Shulman is the executive director of North Shore-LIJ Care Solutions Mr. Schulman oversees North Shore-LIJ's care management business strategy and is responsible for the internal capabilities of the care management organization. Mr. Schulman previously served as executive director of The Zucker Hillside Hospital, North Shore-LIJ's nationally recognized behavioral health center and was a member of the executive team leading behavioral health integration throughout the health system. Mr. Schulman also was the executive administrator of North Shore-LIJ's Office of Military and Veterans Liaison Services, which initiated a wide range of innovative and meaningful services for military personnel including active duty, veterans and their families throughout the region.

Mr. Schulman has worked for North Shore-LIJ since 2002 when he joined the organization as corporate director of internal audit services. In 2005, he was appointed chief financial officer of The Zucker Hillside Hospital and served as deputy executive director prior to his appointment as the hospital's executive director in 2009.

Susan Beane, MD (panelist)

Dr. Beane in the Vice President & Medical Director for Healthfirst. She joined Healthfirst in 2009, bringing with her extensive professional experience in managed care. As Vice President and Medical Director at Healthfirst, Dr. Beane focuses on care management and clinical provider partnerships, especially programs designed to improve the delivery of vital, evidence-based healthcare to our members. Dr. Beane, a dedicated primary care physician and Board certified internist, is a strong proponent of collaborating with and engaging providers to improve health outcomes.

Prior to joining Healthfirst, Dr. Beane served as Chief Medical Officer for Affinity Health Plan for five years—during which time she helped Affinity's plan become a



top performer in quality and member satisfaction. Before that, she worked at AmeriChoice and HIP USA, as Medical Director.

Dr. Beane is a graduate of Princeton University and Columbia University College of Physicians and Surgeons.

Robert Chaloner (panelist)

Mr. Chaloner is the current President and Chief Executive Officer of Southampton Hospital. With over 30 years of health administrative experience, Robert Chaloner has dedicated his career to the preservation, reorganization and turn-around of struggling community hospitals. He has held this position since December 2006. As President of Southampton Hospital, Mr. Chaloner has been actively engaged in stabilizing and rebuilding the hospital's financial and operating performance. Currently, he is leading the hospital's integration into Stony Brook Medicine.

Mr. Chaloner received his undergraduate education at Dartmouth College, where he majored in Government and graduated with highest honors in his major. He pursued graduate work in Health Management and Planning at Columbia University where he received a Master of Public Health and a Master of Science in Urban Planning. He also received a Master of Business Administration from New York University where he majored in Finance.

Mr. Chaloner has served on the board of many health care and community service organizations. He is a Fellow in the American College of Healthcare Executives and lives in East Hampton, NY.